Town of Windham
Office of the Town Manager
8 School Road

Windham, ME 04062

Anthony T. Plante, Town Manager
atplante@windhammaine.us

207.892.1907 voice
207.892.1910 fax

March 17,2017

Roy Thistle
971 River Road
Windham, ME 04062

RE: Notice of Hearing on Revocation or Suspension of Recycler Permit
Mr. Thistle:

This is to notify you that the Windham Town Council will hold a public hearing on the
revocation or suspension of your Recycler Permit, which the Town of Windham issued to you on
September 27, 2016.

The Recycler Permit issued by the Town requires you to comply with all of the provisions in 30-
A M.R.S.A. §§ 3751 through 3760. The Town has been informed by the Maine Bureau of Motor
Vehicles that you have not obtained a State of Maine recycler license pursuant to 29-A M.R.S.A.
§ 1101, which is required by 30-A M.R.S.A. § 3754-A(6). As aresult, you are alleged to be in
violation of the Recycler Permit for failing to obtain a State of Maine recycler license as required
by 29-A M.R.S.A. § 1101 and 30-A M.R.S.A. § 3754-A(6).

Date of Hearing: March 28, 2017
Time of Hearing: 7:00 PM

Place of Hearing: Windham Town Hall, Council Chambers
8 School Road, Windham, ME 04062
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Anthoﬁy T. Plante

Cc: Beverly and Hubert Libby

www.windhammaine.us



